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Date:  January 15, 2021 
 
To:  Amber LaPointe, City Clerk 
 
From: Janice Peyton, Executive Assistant, DEO 
 
Re:  Environmental Advisory Committee 
  Additional Vale CBRA Recommendations 
 
 
At the Environmental Advisory Committee meeting of December 9, 2020, the committee 
discussed the following Vale CBRA recommendations: 
 

1. That the City of Port Colborne add a map schedule or appendix to the City of Port 
Colborne Official Plan setting out the Nickel Concentrations throughout Port 
Colborne (Map #4 of the City Community Based Risk Assessment) and together with 
a statement setting out the requirements to undertake remediation and/or risk 
assessment where a land use change to a more sensitive use is proposed and 
nickel concentrations exceed Ontario Regulation 153/04 standards: 
 

2. That the City of Port Colborne request from MECP a statement as to which aspects 
of a the CBRA risk assessment are agreed to by MECP and can be used in the 
preparation of a risk assessment when a land use change is proposed to a more 
sensitive use; and 
  

3. That the City of Port Colborne set aside some of the community monies Vale 
proposes for the purpose of funding remediation/risk assessment within areas 
planned for urban growth which overlap the areas affected by Nickel Contamination 
(Map 4 above). 

 
The committee resolved as follows: 
   
 Moved by Norbert Gieger 
 Seconded by Jack Hellinga 
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 That the Environmental Advisory Committee additional Vale CBRA 
 recommendations be provided to Council. 
 CARRIED. 

 
Please place this item on the next Council agenda for consideration. 
 
 

  
Signed: _____________________ 
  Janice Peyton  
  Executive Assistant, DEO 
  Recording Secretary, Environmental Advisory Committee 
 


